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Publicly-Held Company with Authorized Capital 

 

MATERIAL FACT 

 

Multiplus S.A. (B3: MPLU3) (“Company”), in compliance with the provisions of Law 

6,404/76 and with the Brazilian Securities Commission (“CVM”) Ruling No. 358 of 

January 3, 2002, as amended, comes hereby to inform its shareholders and the 

market in general that it has received, on this date, a correspondence from TAM 

Linhas Aéreas S.A. addressed to the Board of Directors and the Executive 

Committee of the Company informing that (i) it does not intend to extend or 

renew the Operational Agreement (Contrato Operacional) entered into with the 

Company and described in item 16.4 of the Company’s Reference Form 

(Formulário de Referência da Companhia), and (ii) it intends to carry out a unified 

Public Offering for Acquisition of Company Common Shares for Cancellation of 

Registration of Publicly-Held Company and Delisting from Novo Mercado Listing 

Segment (“Offer” and “Correspondence”).  

 

The Offer materialization is subject to the other conditions described in the 

Correspondence, the entire content of which is attached to this material fact. 

 

The Company will keep the market and its shareholders informed on the subject 

matters of this material fact. This material fact is for information purposes only 

and does not constitute an offer to acquire securities. 

 

Barueri, September 04, 2018. 

 

 

RONALD DOMINGUES 

Chief Financial Officer and Investor Relations Officer 

  

 
















